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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 213 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
6/12 Shoplifting Top’s Markets Complainant reported that a subject passed all points of sale 

with a full cart of groceries without paying. Employee reported 

the plate number of the subject vehicle. Deputies checked the 

address in Niagara Falls. Negative results at the address listed 

through DMV. Investigation ongoing. 

   

6/13 Burglary Non-

Residence 

Maguire Chevrolet Complainant reported an overnight break in at the dealership. 

The glass panel on garage door was broken to gain entry and 

two vehicles were taken. Deputies recovered both vehicles in 

the city of Buffalo unoccupied. Vehicles were processed for 

evidence and photographed and returned to the dealership. 

   

6/14 UUMV Love Rd. Deputies responded to a reported stolen vehicle. Amherst PD 

located the vehicle in their town. The vehicle was processed for 

evidence and photographed and the owner was notified of the 

recovery.  

   

       

 


